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The flooring project will resume Monday the 4th of March. I have blocked off all events until the 22nd 

so that there is plenty of time to finish the project. There was no asbestos found when the analysis 

was done on the tiles. 

Famers Market is moving along nicely. I expect a preliminary plan any time now on how things will 

look come May. 

The Honey Lovers Festival the 8th of February went well. There are just three events in March do to 

the flooring. Compassionate Community on the 2nd and 3rd. Then the Arts and Crafts fair the 23rd and 

24 the yearly book sale the last weekend of the month. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Heather Hoen 

 

 

 


